## The 100 Club

Dear Parents,

This year your child has the opportunity to be a member of our classroom "100 Club"!

To earn their way into this <u>optional</u> club, your child will need to read 100 books during the course of the school year. The books are to be read at home or during free time at school.

Your child can borrow books from Miss Peters, the school or public library, or read their own books.

You and your child can read the books together, you can read <u>some</u> aloud to them, or they can read on their own. I would  $\PIOVE$  for you to do a combination of these things...this way your child is hearing you read fluently, they are practicing reading to you, they are working on their own independent reading, and you get to spend time together too.  $\odot$ 

Inside the B.E.E. Binder a reading log will be kept. Students will use this to write down the titles of books they have read...just make sure they are in the right spots as there are 15 different types of books they must read and then 85 of their own choosing.

You become a Bronze member by reading 50-75 books, a Silver member by reading 76-99 books, and a Gold member by reading 100 books! However, the 15 required types of books must be read to meet each level. I will post updates to each level in our class newsletters.

I am excited about this new, optional way to encourage reading outside the classroom!

Thank you for helping your child become such a great reader this year!

Miss Peters